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Beijing, January 15th, 2021 

QUARTERLY BUSINESS SENTIMENT SURVEY OF CICC MEMBERS – Q4 [FAQs] 

 

Dear Members and Friends of CICC,  

The QUARTERLY BUSINESS SENTIMENT SURVEY OF CICC MEMBERS – Q4 was launched on Janu-

ary 15th.  If you are the primary contact of your company for the CICC, you should have received 

an email with a link to access the survey. The primary contact may be the colleague who regis-

tered for Chamber membership or is the main contact for our communications.  

a. If you received the survey invitation but you are not the right person at the company to answer 

these questions, please contact infoshanghai@cameraitacina.com  to specify a new contact for 

the survey invitation. 

b.If you believe you are the right person for this survey, but you are having trouble receiving the 

email invitation message to fill in the survey, we kindly invite you to follow the steps below: 

1. Check if the invitation (from the email address secretarygeneral@cameraitacina.com via Sur-

vey Monkey, surveymonkey.com, subject: QUARTERLY BUSINESS SENTIMENT SURVEY OF CICC 

MEMBERS – Q4) ended up in spam / junk.  

2. If you didn’t find the email invitation in spam / junk you should add the Survey Monkey IP 

address and sender domains to your email whitelist. Further detailed information is available at 

the following link: https://help.surveymonkey.com/articles/en_US/kb/What-are-the-IP-ad-

dresses-toyour-website-for-our-firewall-configurations   

3. If you received the email invitation, but you're having trouble opening the link, it is possible 

that the problem was due to the creation by the VPN, of a proxy. In this case you must manually 

delete the proxy and then click the link again to proceed with the compilation of the survey. It is 

also recommended to disable the VPN to proceed with the compilation.   

4. If you still aren’t receiving the email invitations, we kindly invite you to provide an alternative 

email address and to contact infoshanghai@cameraitacina.com.   

For companies with multiple locations or entities as Chamber members, all business units are 

invited to fill out the questionnaire. The survey has questions specific to your local Chapter, so 

your survey will be slightly different from your colleagues elsewhere. Please fill out the survey 

on behalf of your particular entity. 

Deadline for collecting the results: January 21st. 

We thank you all the Members for taking a minute of your time contributing to the success of 

this new initiative. 

 Kind regards, 

 CICC Team 
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